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Carpinteria Salt Marsh

• Current sediment disposal 

need is in Carpinteria

• Material is left over from 

last winter

• After March storms, 

County agreed to cease 

emergency operations and 

finish in the Fall under 

existing permits
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Sediment Disposal

• As a continuance of 

last Winter, disposal 

options are limited.

• Ventura County / Buellton 

disposal have high 

trucking costs and a per 

truck fee ~3 times the 

transportation cost

• County Campus option far 

less cost and reduced 

environmental impacts 
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Conclusions

• Continued concern over Sediment Management this 

winter and beyond.

• Authorize the Flood Control District to haul sediment from 

Carpinteria Salt Marsh to a temporary stockpile site on 

County owned property at 4400 Cathedral Oaks Road.

• Direct Public Works and General Services Departments to 

return to Board for update on long-term site acquisition 

status.
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ESH in Vicinity



Financial Status
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